
Subcommittee for the North Campus Area  

To: Chancellor Marshall Lind 

From: John D. Craven, Chair  
UAF Master Planning Committee  

Subject: 



correspondence are to be forwarded to the Master Planning Committee but no action is required when 
work is consistent with the UAF Campus Master Plan.  

6. It is recommended that the mechanism through which valid users gain access for new research projects, 
for example or other valid purposes must be established by the MPC North Campus Subcommittee, as 
must the definition of what constitutes a valid use.  

7. It is recommended that the appropriate administrative officer draft policies regarding legal issues 


	Subcommittee for the North Campus Area

